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COMMENT LETTER NO. 39
LETTER FROM TRISH C. SALAS

April 22, 2002

Response 39-1

Your opinion regarding Ultramar is noted.   The Final SEIR will not be certified until all
environmental impacts have been addressed and all feasible mitigation measures have been
imposed.  Please see Response 8-2 regarding air quality mitigation measures.  Also, please see
Response 7-105 regarding environmental justice issues.

Response 39-2

Please note that Ultramar is proposing modifications because of the Governor’s Executive Order
and the CARB regulations that require that MTBE be phased-out of gasoline.  This is a state
mandated project and not a project that Ultramar is electing to implement for business development
purposes. See Response 9-7 regarding the comment that the Draft SEIR fails to contain accurate
and complete information.  Please see Response 9-9 regarding the health impact analyses for the
proposed project.

Response 39-3

Please see Response 3-3 regarding the public hearing.

Response 39-4

See Response 3-3 regarding the public meeting and an extension of the public comment period.




